
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #8-12-2020 

Date:      8/25/2020 

Subject: Memorial Landing 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

From Marcus Hensley: 
  

Shipmates, 
  

Progress at the memorial remains at All ahead 
full.  This Thursday at 1100 the memorial itself will 
be landed at our construction site.  The news will be 
there as well, and we welcome anyone that wants to 
attend and see this historic occasion.  If you have 
any questions please let me know by email at 
marcus.d.hensley@gmail.com. 
  

Our pavers remain on schedule to be installed next 
week and soon we will publish the plan to lay them 
to the volunteers who will be on site next week.  We 
are a bit light on volunteers so if you can consider 
being down there for a day or part of one for next 
week, we could still use some additional 
assistance.  Please email me and let me know if you 
can make it.  Working hours are 0600-1400. 
  

Best Regards, 
  

Marcus Hensley 
  
  
  
  
  
This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a 
response. 
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